
Good evening, Loiederman Families! 

 This is Megan McLaughlin, proud principal of LMS, calling with some important information. 
Tomorrow, Monday, September 12 is an EVEN Day.   

• First Half Day of the year: On Wednesday, September 14, the students will have a half 
day. Students will be dismissed at 12:30 p.m. 

• Fall Show: The Loiederman Drama department is excited to announce the fall show of 
"Young Sherlock." We will be meeting on Monday, September 12th on Zoom from 6 to 
6:45 to discuss the audition process, expectations for participation in the show, and 
answer any questions families may have. Students interested in cast or crew are 
welcome to attend. Zoom information can be found on the poster here. Please e-mail Ms. 
Paley or Ms. Ostrega with any questions. 

• Family Life & Human Sexuality Night: The PE/Health Department will host a virtual 
information session to review the MCPS Grade 7 & Grade 8 Family Life & Human 

Sexuality curriculum on Thursday, September 15th at 7:00 PM.  You are invited to 
attend this meeting through the ZOOM website (MEETING ID: 602 681 5116 & 
PASSWORD: HOBBS).  Instructional materials will be reviewed and you will have an 
opportunity to discuss the program with the teachers.  If you are unable to attend this 
meeting, but would like to review the materials, please call the school at 240-740-5830 

or email timothy_j_hobbs@mcpsmd.org to arrange a time to do this.  

• 6th Grade Parent Meeting: There will be a 6th grade parent meeting via ZOOM where 
the 6th grade team members will give you important information about 6th grade 
activities for this school year.  The meeting will take place on Wednesday, September 
14th from 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM.  Mr. Hardy will email you the zoom link. 

• Calendar of Upcoming Dates/Events: 

• Sept. 14 - Early Release Day (Students dismissed at 12:30 p.m.) 
• Sept. 26 - Non-Instructional Day (No school for students) 
• Sept. 30 - Early Release Day (Students dismissed at 12:30 p.m.) 

Be sure to check out our September Newsletter to stay updated with all LMS Lion News. Make 
sure to also check out the LMS PTSA Page on Facebook. Stay well, stay safe, and thank you for 
staying connected to Loiederman.  Have a good evening! 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1RIEzlforA9jP8mldMSjlBrYq4T5TIKaAktjRxQAY-Yk%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7CChristina_K_Portillo%40mcpsmd.org%7C0e8cb4ae09b0484677ed08da8aa481d5%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637974736398274798%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Z4vQzi8T1E1pnwBrtTcTEsQyFa3aufZsvE2NRrcuWJ4%3D&reserved=0
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